
Galway Preservation Society Monthly Meeting      April 5, 2021

17 members and 1 guest

The meeting was called to order by Wayne Brandow who welcomed everyone.  

The Secretary Minutes were read and approved noting a correction about the topic of Field Horn’s 
coming exhibit at Brookside which will be about Country Stores in Saratoga County.  With no further 
corrections or comments, the minutes were approved as read.

The Treasurer’s Report was given by Richard English and with no corrections or comments will be filed 
for audit.  

Committee Reports-  Nominating Committee - Arlene Rhodes thanked all who agreed to take office, 
noting that we still need someone to fill the secretary position.  She also gave credit to Phyllis Sleeper 
and Carol Schweizer, also on the Nominating Committee, who were a big help in contacting people.  
They were all encouraged by the response and will present the slate at the May meeting and hold the 
election.  Program Committee – Jerry Bobar asked if people received his e-mail for suggestions for the 
next meeting.  Finding a program is still being worked upon. He asked for any suggestions.

Future Meetings- The next Zoom Monthly Meeting is Monday, May 3, 2021, at 7 PM.  The topic is to be 
announced.  The next Zoom Board Meeting is Wednesday, April 14, 2021, at 7 PM.  Anyone can come, 
just get in touch with Wayne for the link to get in.  The prospective new officers are invited as well.

With no objections, Wayne adjourned the meeting

The program for the evening was entitled, “The Year of the Glove, How One County Created an 
International Celebration of Local History.”  It was presented by Samantha Hill- Saladino, the Fulton 
County Historian.

Respectfully Submitted, Martha Brandow, secretary


